
YARA INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL – RIYADH 
 

 

Date: 5th  October 2024                                                         Circular No : 074/YIS/AS/24-25/074 

 

SUB : Industrial Visit Postponed 

Dear Parents, 

We regret to inform you that the Industrial Visit for Grade XI and XII Commerce students, scheduled 

for October 6, 2024, has been cancelled due to unavoidable circumstances. A revised schedule will be 

intimated shortly. 

 

Warm Regards, 

 

 

 

Mrs. Aasima Saleem 

Academic Principal 
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